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July 2020  Highway 14 - Sooke Town Center Pedestrian Enhancement Project  

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure intends to enhance pedestrian infrastructure in Sooke along 

Highway 14 between Otter Point Rd and Atherley Close Rd. 

 

The pedestrian enhancement project is part of the suite of Highway 14 corridor improvements announced in 

January 2018. These improvements include transit pullouts and a queue-jump lane, safety signs, new Gillespie 

Road two-lane bridge, Sooke River Road intersection upgrade, Muir Creek slow-moving vehicle pullout and 

Sombrio rest area. 

 

For more information on the Sooke Town Pedestrian Enhancement Project or any of the Highway 14 corridor 

improvements please visit  https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/transportation/transportation-
infrastructure/projects/highway-14.  

Rehabilitation Works   

The proposed scope includes:  

• Installing new concrete and paving stone 

sidewalks; 

• Constructing east and westbound bus 

pullouts;   

• Improving infrastructure for cyclists; and,  

• Installing a new crosswalk near Ed 

MacGregor Park and the Gateway Trail.   

 

 

 

The proposed enhancements will:  

• Improve safety for all users of the road, 

including vehicles, cyclists and 

pedestrians; and,  

• Benefit area residents, businesses and the 

community.  

 

 
Project Status  

 

A construction contract for the $1.2-million project 

has been awarded to Ramida Enterprises 

Ltd. from Sooke. 

 

Construction is anticipated to start in August of 2020 

and targeting completion in the Fall of 2020.  

    
 

Project Benefits 

    

Motorists can expect minor delays and are 

encouraged to:  

• Obey all safety signage and drive with 

care  

• Check DriveBC for the most up to date 

information 
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 Project Map   

Bus Pullouts 

Paving Stone Sidewalk  

Concrete Sidewalk  
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